
 

 

 

 

The Lincoln County Board of Public Utilities will be starting some water line replacements 
with their ARP Grant Funds. These replacements will help with issues in the areas of L 
Mitchell Rd, Old Molino Rd, and Gunter Hollow Rd. This project will consist of 
approximately five (5) miles of 12” Ductile iron pipe in these areas. 

The total project is scheduled to be completed in approximately 300 calendar days. The 
waterline replacement is scheduled to start in the next couple of weeks on L Mitchell Rd. 

We would like to encourage citizens to use caution in and around construction zones. We 
will complete each section as quickly and safely as possible while trying to keep service 
interruptions to a minimum. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this replacement project.  


